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Dear Board of Supervisors, I am writing today to recommend approval of the Williamson Act
contract for Linda MIller at 12525 Personeni Lane, I am a long time neighbor and friend of
Linda Miller.

RE: 14b. SR 20-3406 Resolution approving a Williamson Act Contract for an Agricultural
Preserve for Linda M. Miller on two parcels described in Exhibit "A" of the Contract.

I and my family have helped work on the ranch over the years and personally taken part in
helping steward her land. 

Linda Miller takes pride in keeping the ranch in good working order, keeping the soil healthy, 
keeping the land grazed and irrigated. This provides a great service to our community in the
aspect of preserving ag land for future generations as well as providing a great fire break in the
event of a fire in our area. I think we can all see that if the Jones fire had gone slightly west
her ranch would have served as a great safety net for our area. 

Thank you for taking all of this into consideration,

Debora Totoonchie

13128 Owl Creek Road, Nevada City CA 95959 

530-913-2956

-- 
Debora Totoonchie
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